
BANES Council Local Plan: Options Consultation

Public Drop-In Exhibition Session
Between 4pm - 7pm

Wednesday 5th December 2018

Temple Cloud Village Hall

At the request of the Parish Council, BANES Council have
agreed to hold an extra Public Drop-In Exhibition Session
at Temple Cloud Village Hall. This will take place between
4-7pm on Wednesday 5th December. BANES Planners
and transport officers will be present.

One of the three options set out in the BANES Local Plan:
Options report include further potential residential
development at Temple Cloud and Clutton.

The public consultation which runs between 12th

November and 21st December. You can read the report
here: http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/planning-and-
building-control/planning-policy/local-plan-2016-2036

Please come along to the drop-in exhibition session if
you can and respond to the public consultation.


